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Website: http://americanlegionpost622.com 

Commanders Message 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

 

Lamm Post 
Clubhouse……………………. 716-204-2516 



The George F. Lamm Post wants to acknowledge our regular advertising    

supporters. Their support is very instrumental in maintaining our overall        

mission. We are pleased that these advertisers are proud to support our       

veterans and legion members. 

A special Thank You goes out to all of our sponsors and advertisers. 

Please Support Them. 

If you would like to be a sponsor or wish to advertise in our newsletter, please 

contact the Lamm Post. Thank You.  gflamm962@gmail.com  














